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Notice of License Application pursuant to M. G. L. Chapter 91 
Wateways License File Number M I  01 85/TM# W162144 

Aquaria Water LLC 

NOTIFICATION DATE: November 26,2007 

Public notice is hereby given of the Waterways application by Aquaria Water LLC, 
(desalination plant), to amend License No. 1141 1 to modify and construct a drinking 
water intake structure, submerged retaining wall and deflector boom at 170 Aquaria 
Drive, Dighton in the municipality of Dighton in and over filled and flowed tidelands of 
Taunton River. The proposed project has been determined to be water-dependent. 

The Department will consider all written comments on this Waterways application 
received by within 30 days subsequent to the "Notification Date". Failure of any aggrieved 
person or group of ten citizens or more to submit written comments to the Waterways 
Regulation Program by the Public Comments Deadline will result in the waiver of any right 
to an adjudicatory hearing in accordance with 31 0 CMR 9.1 3(4)(c). 

Additional information regarding this application may be obtained by contacting the 
Waterways Regulation Program at (508) 946-2734. Project plans and documents for this 
application are on file with the Waterways Regulation Program for public viewing, by 
appointment only, at the address below. 

Written comments must be addressed to: Mitch Ziencina, Assistant Section Chief, DEP 
Waterways Program, 20 Riverside Drive, Lakeville, MA 02347. 

This information is available in alternate format. Call Donald M. Gomes, ADA Coordinator at 617-556-1057. TDD Service - 1-800-298-2207. 
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